
 

 

 

 

St John the Baptist PS Summer School (P6 Pupils) 

For the second consecutive year, we will be running a summer school in July. The school will 

commence from Wednesday 14th July and end on Tuesday 27th July. This will be open to 

current Primary 6 children who will be starting Primary 7 in late August.  

More information for parents will follow during June setting out times and other 

arrangements, including confirming interest in places, but we wanted to send you an early 

notification to help parents with regard to any holiday plans.  

You do not have to do anything else at this time. 

 

 

 

 


